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13 August 1334 

Mr C H l.'ooller 
Corjr.on Services Agency 

Ift' Trinity Park House 
South Trinity Road 
EDINBURGH 
EH5 3SE 

Dear Clive 

HEAT TREATED FACTOR VIII 

I thought it appropriate to inform you that very recent developments relating 
to the above development proposal (BTS Sub-Committee Feb 1984) will almost 
certainly require a carry over of capital funding from 1984/85 to 85/86. 
It is not possible to quantify at this stage but we should be in a better 
position to assess the fall of the overall capital sura of £90,000 by Nov/Dec. 

In the meantine, access to this funding is becoming a natter of urgency if 
we are to maintain our timetable and provisional commitment to the Haemophilia 
Directors and I would be raost grateful if you could indicate when the funds 
will become available. 

With kind regards. 

Yours sincerely 

R J PERRY 
Director (Acting) 

cc Dr J D Cash 


